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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

I am concerned about protecting the Prince William Sound.  In particular I am concerned about allowing any sort

of tree cutting in the sound by individuals or companies.  I have lived in places where logging was allowed and it

completely negates the wild nature of the area for miles and miles around. Even if the cutting is limited to

individuals it is still more cutting than we should allow.

 

We need wild spaces where the impact of humans is negligible and those spaces are becoming more and more

hard to find.  We have a indescribably beautiful  area in Prince William Sound and we should do all we can to

protect it.

 

Respectfully,

Lynne Opstad

 


